

www.city.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

July 14, 2010

Ms. Sharon Robinson
Director of Administration
200 East Wells Street, Room 606
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202

Dear Ms. Robinson:

This is to confirm that Matthew C. Howard has taken his oath of office and is now duly qualified to serve as the Director of the Office of Environmental Sustainability.

Sincerely,

Jim Owczarski

cc: Matthew Howard Board of Ethics FN 100179

STATE OF
Ss. County of
The undersigned who has been appointed to the office of
DIRECTOR, OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL SUSTAINABILITY
but has not yet entered upon the duties thereof, swears that he will support the constitution of the United States and the constitution of the State of Wisconsin, and will faithfully discharge the duties of said office to the best of his ability. MATTHEW HOWARD
Subscribed and sworn to before me this /2 day of
CITY CLERK